than 31 March for your 510 membership payment. This will keep dues payments from dragging out so long and
allow the Club Leadership to better manage our budget.

If you have any questions about your status, please reach out to Barb Hatch at (352) 978-1470 and she will walk you
through your payment history.

Directory & Website:

Please notify Evelyn Krawczyk (414) 640-2548 / evkraw@gmail.com or Maria Guerrera (703) 623-1379 /
mguerrrera93@gmail.com if you have any changes in your email address or telephone number. Additionally, the
directory needs pictures for a lot of our new members, so get Evelyn, Maria, or a member of the Board to snap a pic of
you so we can update the file. Also, if you want a new picture, we can do that for you too!

Charity:
Connie has recommended “Angel Wigs of Hope” as our Charity donation for this quarter. Here is the info on the Charity:

AWOH is an active company incorporatied in Nov 2021. It is located at c¢/o Hope Lutheran Chruch, 250 Avenida Los
Angeles, The Villages, FL 32162. President is Marie Hulsizer. They are open Tuesdays — Thursdays from 10 am to 2
pm.

AWOH is committed to being a resource to women with cancer. Their primary service is providing new wigs, at no
cost, to women who are navigating the sid effet of their cancer treatments. They offer assistance with overall well-
being, appearance and quality of life. In short, they provide education, care, compassion and hope to each of their
patients. For more info call: (352) 888-3637

Please contact Connie Wietrzak at (224) 688-0029 if you have any suggestions to submit for our Charity donations ($300
per quarter / $1200 per year). Connie is in need of help with this, so dig deep and get her those ideas for consideration.

Prayer Chain:
Terry Lastowka is available at (352) 255-1155 or tlastowkal069 @gmail.com when you find that prayers are needed for

you, your family, or friends.

Sunshine:

Please let Cathy Smith (352) 750-3524 / wks1013@aol.com for West and Maria Guerrera (703) 623-1379 /
mguerrera@gmail.com for South, if you know anyone is feeling under the weather or any new neighbors are moving
into our area. Also, If anyone is feeling under the weather, in South, let Helen Miles know at (440) 666-1473 or
miles.helen7 @gmail.com .

Name Tags:
We have so many new members in our group, that it would be nice if everyone would wear their name tags to our

meetings. This way the new members will be able to place a face with a name. If you don’t have or have misplaced your
name tag, please get with Maria Guerrera and she will get one on order for you. The NEW price is $7 per tag.

We toast to a GREAT year ahead of activities with our friends! We also hope to see you at our next meeting February
14" and soon at our upcoming events.

To a wonderful 2023 for all!

Sandy Schupp

HSWW(C President
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